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Bronson, Elias, Valadez: 

You did an excellent job of placing your political antics ahead of the safety of our Sheriff Deputies and 
Pima County voters. The three of you have hit a new low. I'm absolutely disgusted by your lack of 
admirable action. 

My congrats to Ally Miller and Steve Christy for trying to do the right thing for those they serve, politics 
aside. 

Sadly, Carmen Anita Wiswell (a proud daughter of legal immigrants) 
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Name 

First Name Judy 

Last Name Beaumonte 

Email 

Phone 

Address 5010 N Apache Hills Trail 

City Tucson 

State AZ 

Zipcode 85750 

Value 

District_ of_ Concern 

Department_of_concern Sheriffs Department 

Subject_or_Nature_of_Concern Border Security Grant 
Dear Supervisor Miller- Thank you for not voting against the $1.4M Federal 
grant for border secU1ity. It is appalling that your colleague, Ramon Valadez, 
would, IN-LESS-THAN-24-HOURS after it was reported he and his 
Democratic cohorts voted against accepting the grant, suddenly recognize 
his responsibility to do his due diligence on the grant's uses, and change his 
mind (as reported in the AZ Daily Star this morning). What incompetence. 
Frankly, that's a load of BS anyway since grants such as these have been 
accepted in the past. Valadez and his liberal counterparts on this Board knew 
exactly what this grant entailed and how it was to be used. They went with 

C t the current "political wind" of their party in Washington -------and now that 
ommen s they've likely heard from REAL constituents in Pima County have had a 

sudden change-of-heart. Weak, unprincipled, unintelligent. Pima County 
could use the overtime pay funding, the jobs this might even create, the 
added security in a county that is plagued by drugs and drug trafficking from 
Mexico----and doesn't the "collaboration with Federal law enforcement 
agencies" satisfy the "no-voters'" ideology on ''collaboration" anyway?! 
Seems like the "joint effort" concept would fit nicely into their politically­
correct lexicon. The rejection of this grant was almost unbelievable to me. 
I'd really like to know where the money would come from when new 
equipment or more personnel is needed after your board has rejected using 
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my ALREADY-PAID TAX money to the Federal govenunent in the fonn of 
this grant? Maybe more taxes could be drawn from locally? Since we have 
such a THRIVING economy in Pima County. I'm sure the people of Pima 
County would not object. I am so SICK AND TIRED of watching the 
decisions of your board keep Tucson and Pima Cow1ty down in so n1any 
ways. This is just the latest example of how idealized notions motivated by 
political persuasion from Democrats in Washington are clouding the 
judgment of those on yom board, and trumping the needs of the people you 
and your colleagues are commissioned to serve here locally. There is no 
good reason to have rejected this grant. Plus. there is a lot more of our tax 
money in this grant than in the past. so TAKE lT. and use it to keep our 
county safe and running efficiently, with everything it needs to maintain 
border security and safety. I'd like this board to be practical instead of 
blindly partisan on this issue. Please encourage your colleagues on the Board 
to reconsider ru1d then to accept the grant. Sincerely, Judy Beaumonte 
Tucson, AZ 

Would_like_a_response Yes 

Referred_Page 

Thank you, Pima County, Arizona 
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